
 
 

MBJ Airports Limited hosts Airport Forum 

 

Montego Bay, Jamaica. August 8, 2016 - MBJ Airports Limited (MBJAL), operator of the 

Sangster International Airport, is pleased to extend an invitation to the 2016 Airport Forum. The 

forum will be hosted at the Montego Bay Convention Centre, Rose Hall on August 30, 2016 at 2 

p.m. 

The general public is encouraged to attend this engaging session to receive first-hand 

information of upgrades and changes over the last three years and the plans for the further 

development and growth of one of Jamaica’s strongest assets: the Sangster International 

Airport.  

MBJ has developed a Master Plan which outlines future development of the airport. This 

Master Plan will be unveiled at the forum to demonstrate MBJAL’s long term commitment to 

the continued improvement of the airport’s infrastructure as well as the enhancement of the 

transit experience for all passengers using the facility.  

The public’s participation in attendance and questions is encouraged.  

For queries or additional details on the 2016 Airport Forum, please email 

agyles@mbjairport.com or contact the Commercial Department at 940 – 7043 or 952 - 3124.  

    

 


